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Comments: I am deeply disturbed and saddened at the prospect of this project moving forward.  Without

question, the formative summers of my youth were spent in the white mountains; in particular, along the shores

of Lake Tarleton at Kingswood Camp.  The forest around the lake and indeed the forests in Mt. Moosilauke's

shadow provide so much more than just aesthetic beauty.  The human ability to appreciate, take part in, and

protect our natural resources could not be more essential at this time.  Thousands of New Hampshirites and

indeed thousands of Americans utilize these forests and Lake Tarleton.  I am a better person today because of

my time in New Hampshire and at Kingswood Camp.  To throw away the experiences of so many to line the

pockets of so few would truly be monumental tragedy.  I implore any and all decision makers in this process to

please reconsider and to please remember the importance of ensuring that there will always be natural places for

our children and our children's children to enjoy.    


